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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 18, 2025 

 

RE: ADVISORY TO KENYANS IN IRAN AND ISRAEL 

In light of the ongoing conflict between Israel and Iran, the State Department for 
Diaspora Affairs issues the following urgent advisory to all Kenyan nationals in 

Israel and Iran. 

The safety and well-being of Kenyans abroad remain our utmost priority as the 

situation in the Middle East continues to evolve. 

Safety and Security Guidance: 

❖ Exercise Extreme Caution 

❖ Avoid Non-Essential Movement 

❖ Monitor Local Media and Alerts 

❖ Follow Local Authority Instructions 

❖ Emergency Preparedness-documents and emergency supplies 

Contact our missions in Tel Aviv and Tehran if you require urgent assistance or 

are in distress using the details provided below;  

Israel 

Kenya Embassy in Israel (Tel Aviv) 

Address: Ramat Gan, Tel Aviv Israel 

Phone: +972 3 575 4633 / +972 54 691 4773 

Email: telaviv@mfa.go.ke 
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Iran 

Kenya Embassy in Iran (Tehran) 

Address: Africa Avenue, Tehran, Iran 

Phone: +98 21 88667394 / +98 21 88667368 

Mr. Peter Kamau-+98 996 387 0992 

Email: emb@kenyaembassytehran.ir 

Additionally, support is available from the State Department for Diaspora Affairs 
via phone at +254 20 7876000 / +254 114757002 or email 

Consular@diaspora.go.ke . 

Register Your Presence with the Kenya mission near you if you have not done so, 

to ensure you can be reached quickly in case of evacuation or emergency support. 

Stay Connected and maintain regular contact with family members and inform 

them of your whereabouts and well-being. 

The Government continues to monitor the situation in the region and remains fully 

committed to the safety and welfare of Kenyans wherever they are. 

 

Roseline Kathure Njogu, CBS, 
Principal Secretary,  
STATE DEPARTMENT FOR DIASPORA AFFAIRS 
MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AND DIASPORA AFFAIRS 
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